
Due to the new variant of COVID-19 and the increased infection rate, 
we are asking all participants to wear a mask while at the event.  We are 
also asking participants to choose whether they would like to pack 

indoors, outdoors, or are flexible depending on availability.  We will be 
sending an email the week before the event with a button to indicate 
your preference.  If you are uncomfortable packing in person, please 
know that we completely understand.  We would ask that you 

prayerfully consider using your registration fee as a donation to help prayerfully consider using your registration fee as a donation to help 
underwrite the cost of the raw ingredients being shipped in from Iowa.

www.stmarkspbg.orgwww.templejudeapbc.org www.southfloridahaitiproject.org

To register
scan here:


